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| : § , Whole School Newsletter - Summer 5

Ask your child... :
.. about the story of the Lorax.
'h\ .. what do they remember about responsible consumption? It only takes one person to make a
! change!

~ Tomorrow
e

Year 5 are visiting The Crick Institute to take partin a science workshop
s ; Book Fair before and after school
s _ Snack Sale hosted by Year 4

Next Week 22 - 26 May
Monday 22nd May '
8am Dodgeball and Hockey Club Year 5 and 6

- ! 3:30pm Football Development Club for Juniors

Tuesday 23rd May

8am Dodgeball and Tennis for Year 3 and 4
Year 3 trip to Kew Gardens

Year 5 trip to the Old Operating Theatre

*""-“-ﬁ Reception have a trip on Jenny Wren canal boat

Wednesday 24th May

8am Parent-lead Basketball Club for Junior girls

._.L=j, Y6 trip to the Natural History Museum

Thursday 25th May

8am Year 1 and 2 Multi- sports Club in the hall
Year 4, 5 & 6 Netball tournament at St John s children collected from EP at 4:45

' Friday 26th May
e 8am Junior Girls' Sports Club
| Year 5 &6 athletics squad compete on Hampstead Heath. 9:30-3:30pm w1th pick up at EP.
. 3 30pm Gym Club for Years 1-6




Summer Concert

Next week children from Year 1, 2 and 5 will get the opportunity (Wed or Thurs) to perform their Summer Concert piece in
their class music lesson. Please can children come ready with instruments or the web link needed for the backing track for
their performance. Exact timings of these music lessons will be detailed in the class newsletters tomorrow.

Safequarding reminder

If children need to be taken out of school for appointments, please remember to sign them in or out in the office. In the

unllkely event of any emergency, this provides an important written record between registration times as to whether children
are in or out of school.

Parent led Basketball Club

Parents Lisa and Leila kindly run Junior Girls’ Basketball Club on Wednesdays from 8am. Can anyone else volunteer to join

them? No basketball expertise requured and it is always run together with another parent. Let Lisa, Leila or the office know
if you can help.

Well done and thank you
What a busy EP weekend we had!

Starting with CBC Night on Friday evening - a wonderful celebration of Black culture and a
great opportunity to come together to share food, music, join in activities and to fundraise.
Do have a look at the pictures on the website, they give you a real sense of the night!

These events take a lot of hard work and planning so a huge thank ‘
you and congratulations to a core team of Joy, Sei-Kee, Nanouche, Andrea, Leila, Chasney,
Ebun, Francis, Adwoa, Aoife, Maya, Angela, Nat and Cleo. And thanks to all the helping hands who

baked, BBQ'd, brought dishes and drinks to share, helped on stalls and offered support. A special
mention to those on stalls in the chilly playground!

Onto Sunday when the sun fmally came out for Run Kids Run in Kings Cross. 121 of our children ran the 1km or 2km race,
and the adults who joined will know, it's harder than it looks!

The website has some lovely photos of the race itself and some proud post-run medal wearers.

An extra well done to the children who not only ran, but who reached out to
businesses for their support. Sofia in Year 1 wrote to a company who
sponsored every participating child £1. Theo in Year 4 wrote persuasive
letters to local businesses. Scarlett in Year 5 ran a marathon across 5 days
culminating in the Run Kids Run event. Daisy and Suri ran and cycled
alongside her to complete the marathon too - just amazing!

Sponsorship is still coming through and the current total is £7752. Riin
Kids Run will arrange corporate sponsorship to match our totals, so the
higher we can bring this total the more ‘free funding’ we get! Please share the photos of the
race and follow up on any sponsorship this weekend so that we can pass on our totals.
Reminder of the QR code on the front of this newsletter.

Please share thanks from the whole EP community to everyone who has sponsored the
race.

Thank you to Thomas in Year 2 for this week's border design.

Finally, well done to our Year 5 class who performed in their Strings Concert this week.

All of these events remind us of just how special our school is and of our EP values,

With best wishes,
Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson
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